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DATE: November 15, 1999 
TO: Jerry Ordonez. (305) 594-3082 
FROM: ~~Paula Isler, (850) 413-6502-voice; 413-6503-fax; internet address is: 

pisler@psc.state.tl.us 
RE: Docket No. 99121O-TC; Beacon Service Station Inc. 

This is a follow up to our telephone conversation of .today concerning the past due 
regulatory assessment fees (RAFs), including starutory penalty and interest charges. If you want 
to keep the pay telephone certificate active. the company must pay the past due amount in full. 
According to Commission records, on January 18, 1999, you paid $9.58 for the 1998 RAFs. 
A minimum of $50.00 is due each year. This leaves a balance of $40.42 for the 1998 fee, plus 
$10.11 for the penalty and $4.04 for the interest, for a total past due of $54.57. 

In addition to paying the past due amount. if you want to keep the certificate active, the 
company must make a settlement offer. In other, similar cases, the Commission has accepted 
a $100 settlement in lieu of the $500 fine normally imposed for this rule violation, The _.'-

AfA - -2ttlement letter needs to include the docket number, state that it has taken steps to prevent this 
M'PC/4F e violation from happening 'in the future, make a specific monetary settlement, and state that 
CMU ---n:~ past due amount has since been paid (after you have done so, of course). Any settlement 
eTR offer should be addressed to Ms. BIanca Baya, Director, Division of Records and Reporting,

" ' c , . . 't.. I, 

mailto:pisler@psc.state.tl.us


DOCKET NO. 991210-TC 

Beacon Service Station Inc. 
8399 N.W. 12 St. 
Miami F1. 33 126 
(305) 471-0501 

11/15/99 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 

To Ms. Blanca Mayo: 

Ms. Mayo this letter is in response to the rule violation of not 
paying the annual $ 50 RAFs for the past year. Please be assured that this fee will not be 
overlooked in the future. The steps that Beacon Service Station Inc. has taken is that we 
have entered the $ 50 RAFs as if a permit needs to be issued in order to operate pay 
phones. In lieu of violating payment on time, Beacon Service Station Inc. proposes to 
pay $ 100.00 fine to retain the telephone certificate active. We were not aware of the fee 
that was imposed to retain the certificate active; however, we know that does not excuse 
us of not paying the RAF fee. Thank you, for your consideration on this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 


